
LU Committee 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Aloha Land Use Committee, 

Michele Mclean < Michele.Mclean@co.maui.hi.us> 
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LU Committee 
Joseph Alueta; Kimberley Willenbrink; vbagoyo-devgroup@hawaii.rr.com; Alec J. 
Wagner; Robert Carroll; bill@mauiframpton.com 
Waikapu Affordable Housing Project (LU-2(4)) 

As mentioned at yesterday's Land Use Committee meeting, the Planning Department recommends adding a second 
exemption from Title 19 (section G on the August 1, 2018 list of exemptions), as follows: 

"2. An exemption from Section 19.04.050. MCC. relating to fees, shall be granted to exempt the project from Planning 
Department permit and review fees." 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact us. I will be off-island for your 
August 22, 2018 meeting, which will be covered by Deputy Director Joe Alueta and Planner Kim Willenbrink. 

Mahala, 
Michele. 

Michele Chouteau McLean, Planning Director 
County of Maui 
One Main Plaza, Suite 315 
2200 Main Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 
Office: 808/270-7735 
Fax: 808/270-7634 
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